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Erythronium caucasicum 



 
At last we have had enough warmth in a day to open the flowers of Erythronium caucasicum. I feared that some 

of them may wither before they got to open, something that has happened in previous years. 
 

 
Erythronium caucasicum 

In the warmth when all the flowers were open I walked around the garden transferring pollen between the various 

forms that we have in the hope of getting seed to set. 



 
Erythronium caucasicum 

 

 
The earliest forms of Erythronium dens canis are also in flower with many more shoots appearing all around the 

garden. The second Inverewe Erythronium Festival will be held in a few weeks from the 9
th
 to the 13

th
 April and I 

will be giving talks and leading walks on the 10
th
 and 11

th
 April click the link for full details Erythronium Festival. 

https://nts.cloudvenue.co.uk/erythroniumfestival2018


 
Narcissus cyclamineus 

 

 

Narcissus 

cyclamineus is 

another bulb that 

likes the cooler,  

moister growing 

conditions of our 

garden and we now 

have it growing in a 

wide range of 

habitats including 

the humus beds, the 

rock garden bed and 

the raised slab beds, 

as seen on the left. 

The variation in the 

stature of the plant 

is partly genetic but 

environmental 

factors also have an 

effect where in 

general those 

growing in the 

humus beds are 

larger and more 

vigorous than those growing in the grittier soils in the rock garden and slab beds.  


